
DINNER INVITATION

Welcome to a dinner organised by the Ministry of Finance in Finland. 
The dinner is intended to the participants of the EIRA workshop  
on 16.10.-17.10.2019 in Helsinki. 

The dinner will take place in restaurant Kappeli at 18.30 on Wednesday 
16th of October 2019, address Restaurant Kappeli, Eteläesplanadi 1, 
00130 Helsinki.

Please confirm you participation
by contacting Suvi Remes, suvi.remes@vm.fi or +358 29 5530039 


